
 

To:         NH Medicaid Enrolled Providers Located and Licensed in Another State 

From:    New Hampshire Medicaid Program  

Date:      April 28, 2020 

Subject: Issuance of Temporary Emergency New Hampshire License 
  

NH Medicaid Enrolled Providers located and licensed in another state must get a NH temporary 

emergency license if they plan on practicing in New Hampshire or offering telehealth to any 

resident in New Hampshire, per Emergency Order #15. 

The NH Department of Health and Human Services has partnered with the NH Office of 

Professional Licensure and Certification (OPLC) to streamline the temporary licensing process 

for NH Medicaid enrolled out-of-state providers.  NH Medicaid will send OPLC lists of their 

enrolled providers practicing and licensed out of state.  OPLC will issue temporary licenses to 

these providers and send the information to NH Medicaid, which will then forward the 

temporary licenses to the three Managed Care Organizations.    

 

At this point, NH Medicaid plans to only send OPLC lists of providers located in states that 

border NH (MA, VT, ME).   As of April 22, 2020, OPLC has issued temporary licenses for NH 

Medicaid enrolled physicians and nurse practitioners practicing and licensed in states that border 

New Hampshire.  OPLC will also give temporary licenses to other medical professionals, 

including psychologists, clinical social workers, MLADCs and LADCs.   

 

Providers should verify that they have been issued a temporary license by going to the COVID 

19 Resources page on OPLC’s website:  https://www.oplc.nh.gov/covid-19/index.htm.  If a 

temporary license has not been issued, please apply through the OPLC. 

 

If you have questions about this notice, please contact the NH Medicaid Provider Call Center at 

1-866-291-1674 or email NHProviderRelations@conduent.com.   
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